
American Peony Society 
Seasonal Activity Pause, May 15 to June 15 

 

 

Each year APS leadership, administrators, committees and programs pause their work for the 

society so they are able to enjoy their personal gardens, tour, vacation and attend the Annual 

Convention.  During this period APS pauses work on membership, seed sales, peony 

registrations and correspondence.  Be assured that any orders or memberships will be recorded 

and addressed after this period. 

Please also note the society is entirely operated by uncompensated volunteers at every level.  

Some volunteers will also be unavailable at various periods of time throughout the summer and 

year for personal reasons.  Again, all volunteers will gladly address your inquiries upon their 

return. 

 

Best wishes for a fantastic bloom season, 

 

APS 


